
                                                    

PRESS RELEASE – 11th December 2020 

Group C Super Cup Bosch Hockenheim Historic 7-9th May 2021 

The fascination with the bygone days of motorsport will be returning for the weekend of 7-9th May 2021 at the 

Hockenheimring, with the traditional start to the German Historic Motorsport season - the Bosch Hockenheim 

Historic. 

Group C/GTP Racing are pleased to announce the feature race at the Bosch Hockenheim Historic will be the new 

Group C Super Cup race, suitable for Group C cars from 1982 – 1993. This will be an inaugural standalone event for 

2021 and provide an opportunity for current Group C owners to race this classic circuit. 

Further details will be published and updated on the Group C www.groupcracing.com and Hockenheim Historic 

www.hockenheim-historic.de websites. 

It was back in July 1985, at the 1000kms WEC race, when these cars were last raced at Hockenheim, with drivers 

such as Derek Bell, Hans-Joachim Stuck, Stefan Bellof, Bob Wollek, Manfred Winkelhock & Mark Surer at the controls 

of Porsche 956/962, Jaguar, Sauber Mercedes and Lancia C1 cars.  

For the Group C2 category cars Gordon Spice, Ray Bellm, Stanley Dickens, Almo Copelli, Frank Jelinski, Martino 

Finotto, Carlo Facetti and John Graham were piloting the Spice, Alba and Gebhardt C2 machines.  

Thirty Six years later, we will again see and hear the spectacle of both in period and later Group C/IMSA GTP 

machines bring the Hockenheimring alive at such a great historic motorsport event. The feeling of nostalgia and 

living history will be in the air when the cars once more set off on this legendary track. 

The Bosch Hockenheim Historic - The Jim Clark Revival is an established motorsport event for vintage and young 

timers that draws large visitor numbers from Germany and throughout Europe to the traditional racing track in 

Baden each year.  With twelve spectacular racing series & more than 500 participants bringing the magic of past 

racing days back to the time-honoured Motodrom, which has served as the stage for countless memorable racing 

battles.  

We look forward to seeing you at Hockenheim in 2021!  

Further Information: 

Entries & Driver Information  

Zoe Copas 

Tel: +44 (0) 7824 393839 

E-Mail: zoe@groupcracing.com 

Event & Sponsorship Information 

GMS GmbH 

Tel: +49 (0) 7261 939200 

E-Mail: race@groupcsupercup.com 

Hockenheim Circuit  

Kerstin Nieradt 

Tel.: +49 (0) 6205 950 202 

E-Mail: presse@hockenheimring.de 

 

This event is not organized or affiliated with Peter Auto S.A in any manner 
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